
Become a Provider 
for the Children’s 
Long-Term 
Support Program
Do you have skills that could make a positive impact in the lives of Wisconsin’s children with 
disabilities? Consider becoming a registered provider in the Children’s Long-Term Support (CLTS) 
Program so you can deliver your services to families in your area.

How do I become a CLTS provider?
Becoming a CLTS provider is easy and free! Visit www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/clts/
provider-new.htm for instructions.

What is a CLTS provider?
CLTS providers help children experience their communities and interact with peers 
by delivering services that enrich their lives. You will work with local counties and the 
Wisconsin Department of Health Services to deliver needed services and supports to 
children with disabilities.
Providers can be anyone with the required qualifications and skills that can 
positively impact children with disabilities, such as:

•	 Respite care workers who can help give caregivers short-term breaks
•	 Contractors who can build ramps, fences, and other home modifications to 

increase accessibility
•	 Product providers who can help families get specialized medical and 

therapeutic supplies
•	 Counselors and therapists who can  deliver services like music therapy, equine 

therapy, art therapy, and hippotherapy
•	 Child care workers who can  deliver care in their own home or the child’s 

home
•	 And more!

What’s in it for me?
As a CLTS provider, you will get paid to make a difference for children 
and families. More benefits include:

•	 Expanding your customer base
•	 Being listed in the online statewide provider directory
•	 Joining a rapidly growing market
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